

Weekly Bulletin
St. Aloysius and St. Columban Bulletin
17th Sunday in Ordinary Time

July 23/24, 2022

Reading I Genesis 18.20-32

Responsorial Psalm: On the day I called, O Lord, you answered me.

Reading II Colossians 2.12-14

Gospel Luke 11.1-13

ST. ALOYSIUS COLLECTION

July 3: \$550.00 July 10: \$545.00 July 17: \$580.00

Donations through Diocese by parishioners for June: \$785

MASS Intentions:

| Fri. July 22 | 9:00 a.m. | For all parishioners |
|--------------|------------|---|
| Sat. July 23 | 4:30 p.m. | (St. Columban) For all parishioners |
| Sun. July 24 | 11:00 a.m. | (St. Aloysius) For Norman Fraser by |
| | | The Gatineau Friendship Club |
| | | For Donna Whitworth by Lorraine Whitworth |
| Wed. July 27 | 9:00 a.m. | For all parishioners |
| Fri. July 29 | 9:00 a.m. | For all parishioners |
| Sat. July 30 | 11:00 a.m. | (St. Aloysius) Funeral of Adelaide Gillis Burns |
| | 4:30 p.m. | (St. Columban) For all parishioners |
| Sun. July 31 | 11:00 a.m. | (St. Aloysius) For all parishioners |

The Sacrament of Confession is available fifteen minutes before all Sunday masses at St. Aloysius. This sacrament is an important part of our continual preparation for the eternal kingdom.

HALL RENTALS FOR ST-ALOYSIUS/ST. COLUMBAN PARISHIONERS

The Wardens Board has recently discussed the rental of the hall for personal use by parishioners and has passed a motion to clarify the costs associated for these rentals. The accepted motion states that the current rental fees for use of the hall will apply to parishioners requesting the hall for personal use. Anyone wishing to rent the hall can consult with the Hall Warden (Brian Peters) to determine the applicable fee.

An exception to this rule will be for the use of the hall as part of a funeral for a deceased registered parishioner (St. Aloysius and St. Columban). No rental fees will be applied for the use of the hall in these circumstances. The parish's official list of registered parishioners will be used to determine the status of the parishioner in question.

We thank you for your continued support.

St. Aloysius Wardens Board

FOR THE SICK OF OUR PARISH

Please pray for the sick of our Parish: Atreyu Harvey, Adeline Gendron, Diane Morey, John Harney and Pierre Lachapelle.

ST. COLUMBAN MISSION SAVE THE DATES!



Saturday August 20, 2022 following 4:30 mass St. Columban Corn Roast. Details to follow

Sunday September 18, 2022 – St. Columban Mission Cemetery Service.

LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS TO BE USHERS

We are looking to re-establish a team of ushers for Sunday masses. Ushers simply assist people attending mass with seating and lining up for communion. A schedule will be established and a commitment of ushering once a month would be expected. If interested, please see Jim Brownrigg after mass on Sundays or contact him via the office at 819-663-5244, or st.aloysius@bellnet.ca. Thank you for your support.

The Wardens Board.

JULY BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES

Gary Burns 20th
René-Paul Gendron 28th
Louise MacMillian 31st

QUILT RAFFLE



This beautiful Queen-sized (87x107) quilt in a "Framed Log Cabin "pattern and made by the Ladies of the St. Al's Sewing Group is ready to be raffled.

The quilt will be displayed at the back of the church and tickets will be made available there as well. Since we are still in the throes of the pandemic, we are being very cautious regarding the selling of tickets. We would suggest that, if you are interested in buying tickets, you take the ticket books home, complete them there and on your next visit to St. Al's, return

the completed ticket stubs and payment. There will be a bowl placed at the back of the church for this purpose.

If anyone is interested in taking extra books to sell to family and friends – please do so. We would very much appreciate your help in selling the tickets as a portion of the sales will be donated to our parish.

If you are in need of more tickets please contact Carol in the church office.

Tickets are sold for:

\$5.00 for a full book (6) or \$1.00 for a single ticket

The draw for this beautiful quilt will be held at a later date. GOOD LUCK TO ALL!



GOLFERS, MARK YOUR CALENDARS



The 10th edition of the Archbishop of Gatineau's Golf Open will be held on September 9 at Kingsway Park Golf Club. For Archbishop Durocher, who is also celebrating his 25th anniversary as a bishop this year, this will be an opportunity to thank everyone who participated in the tournament so that he can support the mission of community organizations in

the region. So, you are invited to form your team, the registration period will begin in the next few weeks. Thank you!